

## Office of Development and Alumni Affairs

July 31, 2013

Chief Gary Adams University Park Police Department 3800 University Blvd. University Park, TX 75205

Dear Chief Adams:

SMU is requesting the support of University Park once again for the 2013 SMU Homecoming Parade on Saturday, October 26. Our traditional route closes Hillcrest Avenue from University Boulevard to Mockingbird Lane from 10 a.m. to noon.

As part of SMU's on going Centennial Celebration, we are again inviting our neighbors in the Park Cities to join us for the parade along Hillcrest and activities on campus afterward.

Per your suggestion, Mr. Paul Ward, General Counsel, Vice President for Legal Affairs and Government Relations, will be attending on behalf of SMU to answer any questions that may come up in the September 3 Council meeting.

Thank you for your consideration. We hope you will join us for the fun and festivities on October 26.

Sincerely,

Mindy Rowland-Hess '98

Associate Director

SMU Alumni Giving and Relations

214-768-4741

By Rould-Hen